
 
From: Brian Morgan   
Sent: Monday, February 3, 2025 11:08 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Comments for Docket Number HP24-001 - Summit Carbon Solutions Carbon Dioxide 
Pipeline 
 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission: 
 
I am submitting a written comment for the HP24-001 proposal. 
 
My land is in Brown County, NE 1/4, Section 12, Township 122, Range 64 West of the 5th 
P.M. I have been notified of Summit's intent to have the pipeline come through my land. I 
am not necessarily opposed to the pipeline coming through my land, but as the owner I 
will have the right and final say as to the location and route the pipeline runs through my 
land. If Summit does not agree with my route, then I will oppose and decline any attempt 
to negotiate an easement agreement with them. 
 
I recently had the Brown County Conservation District plant over 4,500 trees for a wildlife 
habitat project program with the South Dakota Game, Fish, and Parks. Since Summit's 
current proposed route comes through part of that habitat project, I will not agree to that 
pipeline route through my land. Summit's only potential opportunity to route that pipeline 
through my land is to agree to the route that I propose as the landowner, otherwise I will 
oppose and not allow them access to my land. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Brian J Morgan 

, Aberdeen, SD 57401 
Cell Phone:  
 
 




